Amnesty for Drug and Alcohol Use 
The health and safety of every student and employee at Washington College is of utmost importance. The College recognizes that students or employees who have been drinking or using drugs (whether such use is voluntary or involuntary) in violation of other College policies may be hesitant to report incidents due to fear of potential consequences for their own conduct. The College strongly encourages individuals to report such Prohibited Conduct. A Complainant, bystander, or other individual who in good faith reports Prohibited Conduct under this Policy to a College official or law enforcement shall be covered under the College’s Medical Amnesty Policy as outlined in the Student Handbook. 

